
Dear TCA Families and Friends, 

TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from the April 8, 2024, Board 
Meeting: 

Board Election Results 
Mr. Tom Weston, District 20 Liaison, announced the results of the TCA Board Election. Mrs. 
Laura Moffat and Mr. Jon Skorich were elected to serve 3-year terms starting in August 
2024.  Please join us in congratulating them for their willingness to serve in this important 
capacity.   

Celebrate TCA 
We celebrated College Pathways and High School Students who competed on this season’s 
Rocky Mtn Quiz Kids (RMQK) Show. RMQK is a local tv game show featuring students from local 
high schools competing in a tournament contest that tests their knowledge. It airs Sunday 
nights at 5:30pm on the CW and 11:30pm on Fox 21 network. Students from both teams shared 
what a wonderful experience they have had collaborating and quizzing one another for 
competition.  Look for our CP and High School teams competing the next few Sundays to see 
how far they go in the show.   

Employee Climate Survey 
The results of the 2023-2024 Employee Climate Survey were shared by Ms. Marta Schulz, 
Director of Human Resources. The results of the climate survey are once again positive and 
continue to indicate that TCA is committed to creating a positive work climate for our staff 
members. Despite some challenges, our staff recognizes TCA as an excellent workplace. We 
appreciate our dedicated teachers and staff, supportive leadership, and supervisors who foster 
a caring environment.  

Secondary Curriculum Review  
The Secondary literature and College Pathways new math curriculum recommendations 
presented to the Board in March were approved.  All books and curriculum will be ordered and 
implemented next school year. 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact us at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com. 

 Have a great week, 

Sonya Wittleder 
Board Secretary 
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